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Dear DHA

I submit that the legislation must make reference to judicial oversight of the activities
being brought into law. I believe that to create new powers for security organisations
without reference to the judicial system is fraught with dangers to the security of
Australian citizens.

Yours sincerely

Priscilla Thomas
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